
 
 

 

December 5, 2024 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

The basis of the Spiritual Exercises is the story of imago Dei because it answers the 
questions: Why am I here? What is my purpose? What is my story? We are all created in God’s 
image and likeness. So, what is holding us back from living into our God-given wholeness and 
authenticity? What are we waiting for? Our world needs to recognize and respond to God’s love 
now more than ever. Loyola Institute for Spirituality (LIS) offers the space and opportunity to 
make this recognition and response a reality. Individually and collectively we can do this 
together. We have no better time than now to heighten our awareness.  

For more than 27 years, LIS has lived out its mission as a sponsored ministry of Jesuits 
West Province, to offer a creative and transformative approach to mindfulness through the lens 
of Ignatian spirituality. We invite, accompany, and empower individuals and communities to 
deepen their self-knowledge and awareness of God’s active, loving presence in their lives, in the 
lives of others, and in the world.  

Due to your continued support, the 2023-2024 fiscal year was a purposeful one for LIS. 
We have strategically expanded our offerings to meet people wherever they are. Our reach has 
grown coast to coast and internationally with additional online programs. We are accompanying 
adults from their 20s to their 90s in a broad cross section of industries from education to health 
care, technology, and government. Participants are sharing that LIS offerings “help recalibrate 
life,” and have been, “the shot in the arm I needed to reinvigorate my spiritual life.” Our attached 
annual report provides details about our most recent year. 

 Please consider making a tax-deductible year-end gift to Loyola Institute for 
Spirituality. Your partnership will support our mission to transform lives by inviting 
people to know they are beloved and live out their lives from that place of wholeness in 
Christ. As a sign of our gratitude, those who are able to contribute $100 or more or who commit 
$10 or more per month will receive a LIS journal and pen.  

 I pray this Advent brings you hope, peace, love, and joy. May you know the gift you are 
to the world!  

With deep gratitude, 

 

Lori Stanley 
Executive Director 
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